
Crowan School Newsletter – 8th March 2024

COMIC RELIEF, SPONSORED SKIP and ASPIRE 40 RELAY 

Thank you so much for your support with these events this week! We have been absolutely blown
away with the generosity of parents and families. The children worked really hard on their sponsored
skip and kept going all day even though the weather was not great! Donations for the sponsored skip
can still be made via Aspire Connect 40 Relay Challenge – GiveWheel or donations can be brought in to

school (by next Friday please). These donations will then be split between Comic Relief and Youth
Sports Trust.
We also need to say well done to Mr Bromley who represented Crowan in the Aspire 40 relay, riding
from Connor Downs to Crowan nearly as fast as the speed of light!

We are also very grateful for all the amazing chocolate donations which will be used by the PTA as

part of their fundraising next week (see information below).

EASTER EGG TRAIL (PTA FUNDRAISER)

Thursday 21st March from 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

£2 per child (children need to be accompanied by an adult)

There will be a trail involving 10 activities/challenges for the children to participate in. If they complete 

all 10 they will receive an Easter egg prize (gluten/dairy free prizes will be available). 

Any adults who are able to help with this event (give Easter eggs out for completed trails), please let 

the PTA/school office know.  

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/Connect40
https://www.givewheel.com/fundraising/2266/aspire-connect-40-relay-challenge/


CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Amelia and Poppy

Trenoweth: Minnie and Theo

Pengelly: Laila, Annabelle and 
everyone! 

Crenver: Cooper and Harry

Well done all of you! 

LATENESS
Following a visit from the Education Welfare Officer (EWO), we would like to remind parents about the 

importance of children being in school at 8.45am each morning. Even if they are just a couple of 
minutes late each day this can have a huge impact on their learning and their readiness for the day 

ahead. We have 51 children who have been late at least once this year and as a school we have lost 
4232 minutes or 70hours of learning this academic year through children being late. We request that 

parents make a real effort to be in school on time. If you are regularly late, like attendance, this can be 

followed up by the EWO. Being in school on time every day really does matter! Thank you.

Attendance!

Releath: 100%

Trenoweth: 91.0%

Pengelly: 90.8%

Crenver: 93.6%

Well Done Releath!

LEGO  LEAGUE

Well done to the group of children from Crenver

who participated in the Lego league at RNAS
Culdrose yesterday. Not only did the children
participate in their lego challenges, they also had
lots of exciting STEM activities to try. Congratulations
to the children for an incredible 15th place out of
approx. 30 schools. Thank you to Mrs Taylor for all her
hard work in preparing the children for this event.
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